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Cirrus Medical Staffing Announces 46% Growth in 2011 Revenue 

 Cirrus Medical Staffing Reports 46% Increase In Travel Nursing and Allied Revenue over 2010 Financial 
Performance 

Charlotte, NC — Cirrus Medical Staffing (www.cirrusmedicalstaffing.com), an industry leader in travel 
nursing and allied healthcare staffing, today announced a 46%  increase in its 2011 revenue 
performance over 2010  financials.   

“We’re obviously very pleased to report such substantial year-over-year revenue growth for our 
company” said Randy Holloran, president of Cirrus Medical Staffing.  “One of the main factors 
contributing to our success was that our nursing and allied divisions added a substantial number of new 
staffing clients during the course of the year.   Additionally, as the overall market conditions continued 
to improve, we experienced a significant increase in demand for nursing and allied personnel across a 
variety of vertical healthcare sectors.  As we begin 2012, I see continued strong revenue growth for 
Cirrus in both our nursing and allied divisions.  We’re well prepared as an organization to handle the 
rapid growth pattern that we’re entering into and we’re excited to have our travelers and customers 
participate in this important period in our company history.” 

About Cirrus Medical Staffing 

Based in Charlotte, NC, Cirrus Medical Staffing is an award-winning healthcare staffing firm, providing 
medical professionals to healthcare facilities across the nation. Cirrus Medical Staffing specializes in 
placing nurses and allied health professionals into travel and contract and positions. Cirrus Medical 
Staffing is ranked as one of the top 10 travel nurse companies in the US and is Joint Commission 
Certified. 

http://www.cirrusmedicalstaffing.com/

